
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All	students	who	participate	are	encouraged	to	wear	their		
Confirmation/First	Communion	Suits	and	Dresses.			

We	will	place	them	directly	behind	the	statue	for	the		
procession	through	the	neighborhood!	

	
May	is	Mary’s	month	and	May	13	is	the	anniversary	of	the	first		

apparition	of	Our	Lady	to	the	children	at	Fatima	in	1917.	
	

All	families	are	encouraged	to	participate	to	make	this		
a	beautiful	event	to	honor	Our	Lady	of	Fatima!	

 

Our	Lady	of	Fatima	Procession	
	

St.	Vincent	de	Paul	Catholic	Parish	
	

Saturday,	May	18,	2019	
After	the	5:00pm	mass	

Sponsored	by	the	Respect	Life	Ministry	
	

Contact:	lrodgers1957@yahoo.com	
Lee	Ann	Rodgers:	303-757-2320		

 


